
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
BLOUBERG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY WARNS ABOUT R600-FOR-JOB SCAM 
 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 7, 2021 
 
The Blouberg Local Municipality urges the residents to be vigilant of a fraudster masquerading as Mayor 
Maseka Pheedi luring in job seekers by calling and sending short messages offering them jobs at 
municipality.  
 
"There are jobs which need people with Computer Literacy at the municipality" The scammer would 
send a message like this to unsuspecting people and also demand R600.00 payment to secure the job. 
 
Blouberg Local Municipality has a very sound and transparent recruitment process. The municipality 
advertises vacant positions/internship programmes in newspapers, municipal website and official social 
media platforms(Facebook and Twitter). 
 
Municipal Manager, Mr Junias Machaba advices locals to disregard any further communication in this 
regard. 
“We would like to emphasise that the messages and calls are devoid of any truth and are a scam, we do 
not have such jobs at the municipality, we encourage people who have paid any money to this person to 
report the matter to the nearest police station ". 
 
ISSUED BY OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 


